
March 2014 Administrator Report 

If it seems like we just met, it’s because we did   

Rosebud CD hosted the last CBMPA Meeting on February 12, 2014.  I attended the Grant USA class in 

Billings on the 21-22.  It was an interesting workshop and I although I don’t think it was worth the cost of 

the class, it definitely provided a number of resources for grants and some other funding sources.  

Conservation days are scheduled for May 6-8th and we have all of our instructors lined out.  The only 

school I haven’t heard back from is the Lame Deer School.   

The MACDEO committee is holding an administrator workshop on March 25th in Miles City at Fort 

Keogh.  I will be speaking about our Newsletter and website.   

Fair is coming up I have reserved our booth space; I would like to do something a little different this year 

to get people to come into the exhibition hall to check out our booth. Ideas are welcome.  

Check out our website I have been making an effort to update it on a regular basis.  We do get a lot of 

compliments on how well put together it is.  

Our letter opposing the removal from “navigable” from the Clean Water Act has gone over very well. We 

have had several people visit our website and have had some correspondence through the site.  I have 

received emails and a couple of phone calls from Representatives who were not aware or who wanted 

to tell me that they did vote against the removal of the term.  It has been an interesting couple of 

weeks.  

I cancelled my BCBSMT health insurance because  the premium was going to almost double and I did 

apply for the Obama Care, hopefully it is worth the change and my premium for health care and 

required dental is $338 per month this year down from the $422 last year.  

Bobbi  

  

 


